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Hello Scouts and Venturers! 
 
The Scouts' Court of Honour (youth executive) decided last week, that for their pre-
Christmas break meeting, they'd like to go Go-Karting at Hamilton INDOOR Go-Karts. 
 
Wednesday December 21st, 2011 
 
193 Cavell Avenue  (north off Barton, just East of Gage Ave North) 
Hamilton 
(905) 545-0055 
http://www.kartvision.com/hamilton/index.html 
 
Some of us have been there before, and it's a decent place. 
Scouts Canada has an agreement with them, and I have confirmed a rate and the date. 
 
We should MEET THERE for 6:45pm sharp. (carpooling encouraged, and I may have a few 
spots available in my Durango, please ask ahead) 
Done by 9:15pm-ish (not precise, as it depends on how long some of the laps take) 
 
Uniform: shirt and group necker (leave sash at home) 
 
The package they have offered is 20 laps, then pizza and drinks (and maybe some cookies if 
you guys BAKE some?), then 20 more laps, and then a 7 lap race-off to a trophy for the 
fastest youth. 
Venturers have been included, but have agreed not to race for the Trophy and related Prizes 
at the end. :-) 
 
Normally a $55 per person deal, we've got it for $35 each -- 40 laps, food and drink, plus 
the race off. 
The Scouts & Venturers have raised $200 towards the total by working for the Lions Club, 
plus the Pizza Party the Scouts earned, plus we'll take a chunk from our Popcorn money, 
and should be able to do it for $20 each, HST included. 
 
Any parents attending, are welcome to join us for the races as well. :-) 
 
Please bring the $20 when you come. 
 
Even for youth who may not have tried this before, it's VERY safe, and an easy and new 
thing to learn... and it's a blast. (truly) 
For those that have been -- they KNOW the fun. :-) 
 
Talk soon! 
Scouter Andy 


